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pe
In PE we have been learning a broad range of sports and 
activities.

Willow Class have been learning How to work with others 
where they are practicing how to take turns, sharing, 
cooperation, and how to work well in different size groups. 
They have also been playing lots of Fun Games involving 
the parachute, different size balls and learning what senses 
are used in PE.

Chestnut Class have been learning Gymnastics, hockey, 
Outdoor Adventure Activities and been improving their 
Fitness. In Gymnastics they have been learning shapes, 
rolls, jumps, balances and how to start to make a routine. In 
hockey they have been learning how to dribble, pass, shoot 
and have been taking part in House Matches. They have 
also been learning teamwork, fitness exercises and much 
more.

Oak Class have been learning Gymnastics, Basketball, 
Outdoor Adventure Activities and Hockey. They have been 
learning how to dribble, pass and shoot in both Basketball 
and Hockey. In Gymnastics they have learnt shapes, 
individual and group balances, rolls and the progressions of 
these, jumps and how to make a routine. 

Hazel Class have been learning Gymnastics, Fitness, 
Outdoor Adventure Activities and Hockey. They have been 
learning shapes, individual and group balances, rolls, jumps 
and how to make a routine. They have been learning how to 
improve their fitness and how to exercise different parts of 
the body.

hockey house matches
•	 CHESTNUT CLASS WINNER -  	

•	 OUTSTANDING PLAYER  - 

•	 OAK CLASS WINNER -

•	 OUTSTANDING PLAYER  - 

•	 HAZEL CLASS WINNER -

•	 OUTSTANDING PLAYER  - 

sports fixtures
winter olympics
On the 15th January, some Year 5/6 children took part in a Winter 
Olympics Competition where they played Ice Hockey, Curling and 
took part in some Toboggan racing. The children had lots of fun 
and showed lots of determination and skill. 

Multiskills
On the 12th February some Reception children showed of their 
Multiskills ability in a competition. They had to show accuracy when 
throwing a ball at a target, show teamwork when competing in a 
hurdle relay race, show coordination when on the scooter boards 
and many more skills. The children had lots of fun and were very 
tired after lots of running around. 

Dodgeball
On the 12th February Year 4/5/6 took part in a dodgeball 
competition held at Guilsborough Primary School. The children had 
lots of fun showing off their throwing, catching, and dodging skills. 
They performed well as a team and came 1st!

Netball
On the 18th March Year 4/5/6 took part in a Netball Competition 
afterschool. They were brilliant and showed off the Netball skills 
they had learnt. A massive thank you to Miss Smith and Mrs 
Edmunson for running the Netball club.

Gymnastics
On the 22nd March, 4 children from Year 3/4 took part in a 
Gymnastics competition. They gave it everything they had on the 
day, and we couldn’t be prouder. The children gave up their break 
times to learn 2 routines and how to vault.

Pacesetter Clubs
If you would like your child to attend a Pacesetter club, 
please let the school office know.

Friday morning Gymnastics with Chris! Willow & Chestnut 
class. 8:00-8:45

Friday after school Multi-sports with Niall! Oak & Hazel 
class. 3:30-4:15
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